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“The shepherds went back, glorifying and praising God for all that they had                            

heard and seen, just as had been told them.” {Luke 2:20}   

 
 Sadly AUDREY SCHONKEN passed away in hospital on Sunday, 2nd 

December after being seriously ill with heart and lung problems.  We 
express our deepest condolences to her daughters Benita and Karen 
and their families and pray that our Lord’s merciful presence will bring 
comfort in this time of grief and sadness.    
 

 Please pray for the safety of our CHILDREN while they are at home 
during the school holidays.   
 

 Please pray for THEMBIE MAZULA and her family who are travelling to 
Zimbabwe this weekend.  We pray for a special time of family reunion 
thinking of Thembie’s great grandmother who is 118.  May the Lord’s 
blessing be upon them.  
 

 We pray for travelling mercies for LENON CHINAKE and his family as 
they travel home on 13th December and we pray for our Lord’s mercy 
and comfort as they hold a memorial for his late father.          
 

 MARGARET & ISABEL ERASMUS are struggling with health related 
issues and we keep them in our prayers this week.   
 

 We pray for travelling mercies for MIKE & DENISE HEATLIE who are 
travelling to Port Alfred on 15th December.  Their family from New 
Zealand will be joining them and we pray for a blessed and special 
holiday.   
 

 EVELYN SCROOBY’S grandson JORDAN participated in a school 
rowing regatta in Port Alfred this weekend and we pray for his continued 
success in this venture.   
 
 

PRAYING FOR OUR CHURCH FAMILY THIS WEEK 
 

We pray for Alida Windell and her family.    
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